
Dear Editor,  

 

Thank you for taking the time to allow us to revise this work. Enclosed is our detailed response 

to the reviewers’ comments on the manuscript titled: “Adherence to the CDC Advisory 

Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) Vaccine Recommendations Among Patients with 

Diabetes Mellitus in Saudi Arabia: A Multicenter Retrospective Study”.  

 

Additionally, the manuscript also went through professional language editing. Please let us know 

if we could be of any further assistance.  
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Comment Response 

- For the keywords: retrospective study must 

be included in the keywords. 

Keyword added.  

In the abstract: some abbreviations like HPV 

and Tdap must be elaborated, authors are 

advised to state what each abbreviation stands 

for. 

Abbreviations are spelled out accordingly.  

In the methodology, for statistical analysis, 

authors must replace the word "numbers" 

with "frequency" for categorical data 

expression.  

 

Also, the software GraphPad prism name 

should be written correctly. 

The methods section has been edited 

accordingly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Software name edited.  

In future, authors are advised to consider the 

influence of categorical factors on vaccination 

adherence by using chi-square test. 

Noted, thank you for the recommendation.  

Authors are advised to correct few mistakes in 

punctuations like some extra spaces. 

 

The manuscript has been sent for professional 

language service editing.  

 

 
 

 

 

***** END OF COMMENTS ***** 


